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IASB Annual Convention

Background: 

Iowa Association of School Boards is holding their annual convention November 15-17. 
Registration is currently open. 

Recommendation:

I am requesting that you give Board Secretary McKenna Pentico a definitive answer on whether 
you intend to attend the conference. 


